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20th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: SWIMMING – Years 1 & 2 
 Thursday 1st May 2025 – Thursday 10th July 2025 
 
Swimming lessons will commence for Years 1 and 2 on Thursday 1st May for 10 sessions at Pershore Leisure Centre.  The bus leaves 
school at 1.20pm, for a 2-2.30pm pool time, returning in time for the end of the school day. The sessions will continue every week, 
with the exception of half term, with the final week being Thursday 10th July. Please make sure your child has a named swimming kit 
and towel.  Girls will need to tie their hair back and we advise they wear a swimming hat, although this is not compulsory.   
 
We have attached a separate letter regarding Goggles, containing information from Swim England.  Please can you complete and 
return it if you would like your child to wear goggles during swimming lessons.  The children will be taught in small groups of not 
more than 10, according to their ability, by a member of school staff.  A Lifeguard will always be present. 
 
As a result of recent increases in transport charges, to help support with the cost of the activity, we have made a subsidy to all 
families through our Sports Premium Grant.  We would appreciate your support of a voluntary contribution towards the balance of 
the transport costs of £30.00 per child.  We ask that payment and consent for this trip should be made online through our Arbor 
payment system.  The school pays for the swimming instruction, lifeguard and pool hire.   
 
Please can all payments and consent be made through Arbor by Thursday 1st May 2025. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Bennett 
Headteacher 

 


